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Clark Beckman
John Schaaf
Tom Porter
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Dave Willemin
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1998 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:

STANDING COMMITTEES:

VHF: 145.150- MHz, 146.700- MHz
UHF: 444.800+ MHz

145.150 home of "BART" the DX Alert
Amateur Radio Home of the USS COD

Barf-80 Bulletin Board: (440)  237-8208 300-28800 Baud
NOARS WWW Homepage: http://www.apk.net/noars

Club repeaters / sponsOrshipsClub repeaters / sponsOrships NETS
NOARS Net:  John WD8IQJ/KC8AOX
146.700 Wednesday at 9:00PM

NOARS Tech Net:  Sandy  W8KYS
146.700 Thursday at 7:00PM

--==NOARS Nets also on 444.800==--
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                     Winterfest Flyer
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October  Meeting Update
The October Meeting of the
Northern Ohio Amateur Radio
Society was convened at 7:50
p.m. by President Clark,
N8PZD with 31 members and
guests present.  The September
minutes were read and
accepted by Rich, KG8VU and
seconded by Jim N8MPC.  Tom
W8KYZ reported that as of the
October meeting we had
$3023.62 in the treasury.  Mike
Reported that all is going well
with the NOARSLOG. If you have
any items you wish to add such
as sunshine reports, for sale
items etc.  you can send them
to my call book address, email
address: w8eu@qsl.net or see
me at the meetings.  Tedd
KB8NW reported on the
upcoming CQWW contest  in
November.  He also mentioned
the upcoming DXpedition to
Eritrea (E31).  John WD8IQJ
reported that both nets are
running very well with quite a bit
of activity on both.  See the front
page for Net Times.  There was
some rewiring done recently on
the 146.70 repeater. Joni
KC8BXH reported that the plans
for the Christmas banquet are
moving forward.  She and
Rosemary are getting a nice
return on the banquet raffle
tickets.  She also stated that
door prizes have been coming
in as well.  The 1999 Winterfest
will be held Feb 7th 1999 at
Gargus Hall.  This is usually the

the first one of the year so
everyone can try and get rid of
cabin fever.  If you are going to a
hamfest or if you visit a computer
store please see John KC8AOX
for some fliers, or copy the one
that is in this issue.  Reports
from the USS COD, we have 10
feet of coax to link the radios to
the tower.  It was brought to the
membership that Julius, K8JK
was suppose to be going in for
Heart Surgery later in
November.  Also Carol AI8V
was recently in the hospital for
chest pains. Old Business:
NONE.
New Business:  In accordance
with the bylaws the nominating
committee presented the
following people for the office of;
President  John KC8AOX Bob
KA8YDS; Vice President;
Rosemary KD8SC Rich
KG8VU; Secretary Clark
N8PZD Joanie KC8BXH
Treasurer; Tom W8KYZ Doug
WD8BJY.  Following were
nominations from the floor.
President: NONE Vice
President Bob WA8OBA
Secretary NONE Treasurer
NONE.  After dissolving the
nominating committe Clark
appointed the following people
to help with ballots:  Larry,
KB9KSR, Ned WD8CSP, Ted
WD8CRJ, Mike W8EU also
Paul KC8JEK helped out.  Clark
also appointed Larry KB8KSR
as parliamentarian to settle any

any disputes which may arise
when trying to propose or
change bylaws or the constition.
Not really new business - If you
are not an ARRL life member
you can renew your dues
throught the club.  NOARS will
receive part of the dues as a
commission.  Dave WD8IOU
mentioned he has 2 rooftop
tripods, If interested contact
Dave WD8IOU.
Following members and guests
present.
Harry KA8ZDW
John KC8AOX
Dave WD8IOU
Tedd KB8NW
Ned WD8CSP
Jim W8PEV
Jim N8MPC
Ed WB8GSC*
Jean KB8YHN
Sallie KC8JTA
Joni KC8BXH
Ken KC8BQO
Rich KG8VU
Larry KB9KSR
Mike KB8VKF
Tim KB8WMZ
Tammy KC8BHX
Bob KA8YDS
Gary N8DIU
Paul Stepanek **
Doug WD8BJY
Dee Dee KA8VTS
John WD8IQJ
Bob WA8OBA
Paul KC8JEK
Ed W8YHT
Pete W8DUO
Tom W8KYZ
Fred W8ADW
Mike W8EU
Clark N8PZD
**Guest *New Member



The Noars Log                                                                  Page 3

Dear NOARS Members,

     The coming of fall not only brings on the holiday
season, but also the excitement of our annual Christmas
Banquet and benefit raffle.  Last years banquet was a
success thanks to all of you who attended. Therefore, we
are again offering tickets at  the same price, but this means
that we all must support our club and this function as we
have in the past.
     The committee will be sending tickets for the annual
raffle.   It is our hope that each and everyone of you will
try your hardest to sell these and possibly ask either
Rosemary Shook KD8SC or Gary Gargus N8DIU for
additional tickets to sell.
       The prizes will appeal to hams and non-hams as well.
The money and ticket stubs can be turned in at either the
meetings or before the banquet begins.
     Your help is appreciated and we are looking forward
to seeing all of you at the banquet.

73 and many thanks.

Rosemary Shook, KD8SC
Gary Gargus, N8DIU
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Northern Ohio Amateur Radio Society Christmas Banquet

The NOARS Annual Christmas Banquet has become the largest
amateur activity of its type in Northern Ohio.  It is open to the
entire ham community and their guests.  Our banquet has
developed a reputation of having great food, great entertainment
and lots of FUN.  NOARS will provide the entertainment, dinner,
and prizes, soft drinks, 807’s and wash for your BYOB.

MUSIC BY: THE BEAT
Admission is 18.00 dollars per person

Advanced ticket sales only.  The deadline for tickets is December
1st 1998.  Send your check or money order to one of the following
people. Tickets may also be obtained at the meeting from
Rosemary or Gary.  You can also help support club activities by
purchasing extra raffle tickets at the cost of $1.00 each or 6 for
$5.00.
NOARS Banquet           Gary Gargus,                       Rosemary Shook
P.O. Box 432                 1965 North Ridge Road     148 Elma Drive
Elyria, Ohio 44036        Phone  (440) 277-6171      Elyria, Ohio 44035

December 12, 1998
Gargus Hall, Lorain, Ohio                      Cocktails...6:00-7:00
                                                             Dinner...... 7:00-8:00
                                                              Dancing.. 8:00-12:00

Menu includes: Carved Steamship Round of Beef, Pork Chops,
Pasta Rolli, Potatoes Au Gratin, Buttered Corn, Green Beans
with Mushroom Sauce, Tossed Salad, Rolls and Butter, 2 jellos
and  3 desserts, coffee, tea and milk.
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WINTERFEST FLYER GOES HERE



The Noars Log                                                                  Page 6

 Please Indicate___NEW___RENEWAL___CHANGES

   Name_______________________________CALLSIGN________CLASS_______ ARRL? YES__ NO__

Address_____________________________CITY_____________ST___ZIP________PH(____)___________

P.O. Box 432
Elyria, OH 44036-0432

The NORTHERN OHIO AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY is a public service organization, with the
purpose of education and furtherance of Amateur Radio.

Meetings are held on the third Monday of each month except December at Gargus Hall, 1969 N. Ridge Rd.,
Lorain, Ohio at 7:30pm.  The NOARS general information net is held on the 146.70- repeater located in
Elyria, Ohio atop the E.S.T. Bank. at 9pm each Wednesday.  The NOARS technical discussion net is held
each Thursday at 7pm on 146.70-. Both nets are also avaliable on hte NOARS UHF repeater, 444.80+.
NOARS also sponsers a BBS (BARF-80) which is 100% devoted to ham radio information and news.  Full
open access to all users (440) 237-8208 24 hrs. 300-28800 baud. The NOARS WWW home page is
http://www.apk.net/noars.

NOARS operates and maintains a club station aboard the WW II Submarine, U.S.S. COD in the port of
Cleveland. The station is open to all members and their guests daily from 11am until 5pm between Memorial
Day and Labor Day.

Membership is open to any person interested in communications, whether a licensed amateur or not.
Membership dues are 10 dollars per year for a licensed amateur (Full Membership), 5 dollars for a non-
licensed (Associate Member), and 2 dollar per family member (whether licensed or not). Checks are to be
made payable to NOARS and mailed along with the following form to Noars Membership P.O. Box 432,
Elyria, Ohio 44036-0432.

NOARS MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION


